After Hours... President of NSPS



Robert E. Dahn, PLS, partner at Meehan & Goodin, is currently president of the National Society of Professional Surveyors. He previously served as Area 1 Director and vice-president for NSPS and is a past

president of the Connecticut Association of Land Surveyors.

www.nsps.us.com



Year End Reflections...

As the year draws to a close, we would like to thank you, our clients, for providing us with the opportunity to work with you. It has been another challenging year for us all, but we remain optimistic that so long as we continue to work together, better times are nigh.

One of our "belt tightening" measures was the suspension of our quarterly newsletter this year. We hope this current issue will bring you up to date.

We look forward to new opportunities and new challenges in the year ahead.

See you in 2013!

387 North Main Street
Manchester, CT 06042
Phone: (860) 643-2520
Facsimile: (860) 649-8806
e-mail: info@meehangoodin.com

Meehan & Goodin Engineers - Surveyors, P.C.

Meehan & Goodin

Engineers - Surveyors, P.C. Winter 2012 Newsletter



Best wishes for you and your loved ones from all of us at Meehan & Goodin

South Hollet Feline by
Ro
Pinne Mehr Mehr

How Can We Help You Today?

- Site Planning
- Civil Engineering
- Land Surveying
- Permitting
- Richard Meehan, PLS
- ♦ E. Russell Johnston III. PE
- Robert E. Dahn, PLS

Call us to see how we can assist you on your next project. (860) 643-2520



On The Web...

To learn more about our firm, visit us at our Website

www.meehangoodin.com

Land Use Development Seminars...



We offer free seminars on land use evaluation, development and planning, as well as on the latest survey standards and codes.

Call Richard Meehan for more information about how to set up a seminar for your group at your location.

Under Construction... Urban Farm



Illustration: Green Village Initiative

Meehan & Goodin recently completed surveys and site engineering for the development of an "urban farm" on a 1.7 acre parcel in Bridgeport. The Reservoir Community Farm will include over 100 raised beds, greenhouse, and an "urban shed". This is a project of the Green Village Initiative and you can learn more about their work at www.gogvi.org

Conceptual Design... Access Drive Relocation



Continuing our long relationship with a commercial parcel in Orange, we completed a conceptual review for the potential relocation of the access drive to connect to a soon to be constructed adjacent Town road. The photo above is looking from the already cleared road alignment into the parcel at the new drive location.

Under Construction... Building and Parking Additions



Meehan & Goodin has completed surveys and site plans for modifications to the Village Green residential retirement community of the Glastonbury Housing Authority. Originally constructed over 40 years ago, the units are small by today's standards. The project will provide bedroom additions to increase the living space as well as construction of additional parking spaces for the residents.

Up and Running... Emergency Generator



When the East Hartford Board of Education wanted to install a standby-by generator, it returned to Meehan & Goodin to provide the necessary site plan for submission with the building permit. We had prepared the original surveys and site engineering in 2001 for the conversion of former vacant buildings into the BOE offices.